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Construction of a Dental-Vision 
Clinic is expected to be completed 

fourth quarter 2024, yet it lacks furniture, dental 
suites, eye surgery equipment, and an optical 
shop for eyeglasses.  Rotary Foundation Glob-
al Grant GG2350983 will provide all that and 
enhance the hospital’s trauma center, dialysis 
center, and pediatric care center. The new clinic 
will host Ugandan and international dentists 
and dental residents, as well as eye doctors and 
trained volunteers. In addition, the clinic will 
provide training and mentoring opportunities 
for the next generation of dental and vision 
providers while improving access to care for 
the Batwa and their neighbors. Together, we can 
make a real difference.


